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As a senior Oregon citizen, the ever-increasing taxes on consumer items in this state 

are becoming impossible to accept. I live too far from town to walk and must rely on 

vehicular transportation. In case you politicians are too removed from reality to 

understand, cars require new tires regularly. If this constant taxation continues, I will 

be forced to leave a state I love and you can go pound sand for your revenue. 


